
From:	John Amarante [mchef8@gmail.com]
Sent:	Tuesday, April 22, 2014 7:23 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

John Amarante

1304 Legendary Ln
Morrisville, NC 27560

From:	Nora Barnes [barnnora@aol.com]
Sent:	Tuesday, April 22, 2014 1:08 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Nora Barnes

5566 Thomas Road
Henderson, NC 27537



From:	Debbie Burroughs [debbieburroughs@hotmail.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 11:13 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Debbie Burroughs

111 Hobbs Acre Drive
Edenton, NC 27932

From:	Sarah Skinner [avlgal_2@hotmail.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 10:47 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Sarah Skinner



60 Sleepy Gap Rd
Arden, NC 28704

From:	Jim McGlinn [jim.mcglinn08@gmail.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 9:29 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jim McGlinn

1032 Windsor dr
Asheville, NC 28803

From:	Sara Behnke [sebehnke@gmail.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 9:15 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,



Sara Behnke

1549 Mt. Isle Harbor Drive
Charlotte, NC 28214

From:	Paul Collins Jr [drzzzzz@hotmail.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 9:13 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Paul Collins Jr

4031 Songbird Ln
Hillsborough, NC 27278

From:	Robert Chamberlain [rchamberlain1@windstream.net]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 9:00 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.



Thank you.

Sincerely,

Robert Chamberlain

1868 Rierson Rd
Tobaccoville, NC 27050

From:	Mary Douglass [mdougla2@gmail.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 8:59 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

We recently installed a grid-connected solar PV system on our rooftop here in Asheville. We are
very happy with our investment, but alarmed to read of Duke's lobbying effort to change net-
metering in NC. The proposed changes would be a huge disincentive to other citizens
contemplating an investment in solar energy production. We support solar energy and net
metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private investment by giving property owners the
option to generate their own electricity while receiving fair credit for the surplus electricity they
provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a state with an otherwise monopolized
energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing in the way of American ingenuity and
customer choice to protect their old way of doing business. Our economy thrives on innovation,
competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mary Douglass

107 Bull Mountain Road
Asheville, NC 28805

From:	Jannica Greife [jannica@greife.us]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 8:53 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job



creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. PLEASE PLEASE keep us in
the 21st Century!!!

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jannica Greife

5559 Robinhood Road
Charlotte, NC 28211

From:	Michael Ham [michaelham44@gmail.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 6:17 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael Ham

1495 Boiling Springs Rd
Murphy, NC 28906

From:	Tricia Trinite [ttrinite@gmail.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 6:05 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,



I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Tricia Trinite

26 Hillcreek Dr
Asheville, NC 28804

From:	Michelle Allen [michelle.allen122@gmail.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 5:35 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michelle Allen

3227 Warm Springs Lane
Raleigh, NC 27610

From:	Rita Burns-Wooten [burnswooten@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 5:05 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,



I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Rita Burns-Wooten

1150 35th St. Pl. NE
Conover, NC 28613

From:	Heather Williams [hbwillia@gmail.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 3:37 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Heather Williams

6802 Main St
Wade, NC 28395

From:	John Ward [ward1937@gmail.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 3:13 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving



fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

John Ward

402 Oak Hollow Ct
Raleigh, NC 27613

From:	Caitlin Bjork [caitlin.bjork@gmail.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 2:26 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Caitlin Bjork

86 Vance Crescent Ext
Asheville, NC 28806

From:	Sam Furgiuele [samfurgiuele@gmail.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 2:07 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83



Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Sam Furgiuele

169 Gragg Street
Boone, NC 28607

From:	Betty Williams [hoytbet35@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 2:04 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Betty Williams

9809 Starwood Drive
Charlotte, NC 28215

From:	Gary Pfister [pfistergary@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 2:00 PM
To:	Statements



Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83
Attachments:	Warning.txt

From:	Connie Skinner [con.skinner@gmail.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 1:59 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Connie Skinner

602 Three Oaks Drive
High Point, NC 27265

From:	Sara Wasiuddin [rex259@msn.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 1:26 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.  You are taking away people's freedom.  

Thank you.

Sincerely,



Sara Wasiuddin

1109 Arnette Avenue
Durham, NC 27707

From:	JoAnna Mitchell [jbmitchellnc@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 1:18 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

JoAnna Mitchell

1703 Killdeer Lane
Wilson, NC 27893

From:	Candy Rogers [crogers3@ec.rr.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 12:31 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,



Candy Rogers

PO Box 116
Davis, NC 28524

From:	Susan Thompson [ssthomps@aol.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 11:45 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Susan Thompson

133 Sycamore St
Cary, NC 27513

From:	James Hardin [jwhardin@nc.rr.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 10:45 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.



Sincerely,

James Hardin

204 Furches St
Raleigh, NC 27607

From:	Joanna Rensing Bailey [joanna@savorsouthern.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 10:27 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Joanna Rensing Bailey

20627 North Main Street
Cornelius, NC 28031

From:	bsorgman@mindspring.com
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 10:22 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	Docket E-100, Sub 83: Net Metering

I strongly encourage you to oppose changes to Net Metering.

I have invested in rooftop solar at my home in Chatham County. In April 2014, 30% of our
family's electricity came from the PV panels. That's electricity that doesn't need to be generated
by a large utility; decreasing the need for additional fossil fuel electrical capacity.

Rooftop solar produces sales tax revenue for North Carolina, and creates good jobs for the
installers and support technicians - as well as decreasing pollutants in our environment.

Solar is a win-win for our state (and country.)



Thank You,
Bram Sorgman

From:	Steve Stallings [steve.stallings3@gmail.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 10:12 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Steve Stallings

317 King George Lp
Cary, NC 27511

From:	Susan Brody [baerhealth@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 9:58 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Susan Brody



208 Lameshur Ln
Monroe, NC 28110

From:	Jacquelyn Hough [jhawkstar@aol.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 21, 2014 9:35 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I wholeheartedly support net metering and solar energy. As a North Carolina resident who
already enjoys the benefit of solar hot water and is looking into a home PV system, I feel that fair
net metering policies ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean,
renewable energy to the grid. Now is the time to transition away from fossil fuels that pollute the
air and water, threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jacquelyn Hough

305 Andrews Road
Red Springs, NC 28377


